 Coventry HOA Board Directors Meeting
Oct. 8, 2019
The Coventry HOA Board met briefly before the semi-annual meeting.  In attendance were: President Brian Schmidt, Denise White, Joe Clancy, and Bruce Henry.
Joe Clancy, who is relinquishing his duties as Finance Director, distributed his materials to Brian.
Denise commented on her interactions with one of the neighbors regarding his boat in the driveway.  The neighbor was courteous and responsive. Denise and Randy Horn, the next Grounds Director, met with the lawn service company to discuss various issues including the Hermitage entrance and the bushes around the pool areas.
The Directory needs to be updated.  Various phone numbers are missing and/or are incorrect.
The web site is currently in flux.  Brian and Barb Curasi have worked on it, but need to meet with Jim Davenport.
The pool code needs to be changed.

